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ARTEE/P/129/11/2015 06.11.15

The Director General, /@d/
[Kind Attention : Sh. N.P.Joshi, Dir(A-11)] i/¢

Akashwani Bhawan,
New Delhi — 110001

Subject : Resentment about DG(AIR) order No. 05/01/2014-S1(B) Dated 04.11.2015 about transfer policy.

Dear Sir,
With warm regards, we want to bring some the practical problems about the transfer Policy
announced by Prasar Bharati Directorate in 2014.

(1). All Associations were asked to submit our view Points/representations about this transfer policy and we
have submitted our detailed point on 15.8.2014 through letter no. ARTEE/P/274/08/2014 (copy enclosed).
(2). We had subsequent meetings with Brig(Retd). Sh. S. Vishwanathan, ADG and Sh. Ashok Arora ji
(consultants) and they agreed on our view points and promised to take corrective measures. It includes the
issues particularly the issue of not bringing back the Employees to the station from where he/she is
transferred.

(3). It is totally impractical as due to staff shortage in stations situated in J & K, North East and Areas
effected by LWE extremist Activities like Chattisgarh. An employee becomes interested for going to Stations
in these Areas in the interest that after serving these stations he/she may come back to the stations and
also in some of the stations facility of Quarter Retention is also provided as per instructions of Hon’ble
Ministry of Home Affairs. (copy of MHA letter enclosed).

(4). In the transfer policy tenure of some of the stations is changed and they have been shifted from most
difficult category i.e. C to B. It is pertinent to mention that as per instructions of Hon’ble Ministry of Home
Affairs the packages allowed to these stations are not withdrawn.

On this and other points raised in our representation, decision is yet to be taken and even Prasar Bharati
has not taken any action to implement the transfer policy in true spirit. In the light of above fact and
points, we request you not to emphasize on implementation of the transfer policy announced by Prasar
Bharati.

Thanking you,

President, ARTEE
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enclosed the suggestions
Umesh Chandra



